Notice of Street Closure

News Release Date
06-12-2023

Please take notice that the 100 block of Live Oak Street will be closed for about two
hours on June 13th beginning at 8:00 am. Public Utilities staff will be repairing a
leaking water line. Currently, water service is not expected to be interrupted during
the repairs; however, an outage will be localized to the 100 block of Live Oak should
it become necessary.


http://www.beaufortnc.org/publicutilities/page/notice-street-closure

